
 

 
27th September 2023 

 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
We are excited to announce that pupils in Tamar class and Severn class will be taking part in 
the Newquay Cross-Country Festival on Wednesday 11th October 2023. The event is 
organised by Newquay Sports Network. 
 
On this day, please can children come into the academy wearing their P.E. kits and come 

prepared for the forecast weather, bringing a coat and spare clothing in case of bad weather. 

Please ensure that your child/ren bring a refillable water bottle. 

Parents, carers, and friends of Newquay Primary Academy are very welcome to come along 
to support the pupils and we would love to see as many of you as possible. 
 
The event is being held at Newquay Sports Centre on the fields in front of the academy from 
1pm. 
 
The event finishes at 3pm so pick up time will not be affected and After Academy Club will run 
as usual. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the academy office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Holly Rai 
P.E. Lead 

 
 
    


